
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

May is walking month and to take part, we would like children to walk as much as possible 

during May. This month, we ask that children walk to and from school as much as possible or 

use the park and stride facilities around Stockport if you live further away. Each family will 

receive a record sheet to record how many times they have walked to or from school this May, 

we will collect the record sheets on Friday the 24th of May to see which family has walked the 

most this May. The top 3 families who have walked the most over the month will receive a 

prize!  

We would also like to promote even more walking outside of the school day and encourage 

families to keep walking! If you spend any other time walking this May, please share some 

pictures on our X (Twitter) page using #VPPWALKINGMONTH or upload photos on to your 

child’s SeeSaw account. We look forward to seeing lots of you walking this May! 

Vernon Park, let’s get walking! 

Kind regards, 

Miss Brierley & Mrs Griffin 

 

 

 


